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National Research Council
Canada

Herzberg Institute
of Astrophysics

Dominion Radio
Astrophysical Observatory

October 17, 1985

Mr. Grote Reber
General Delivery

Bothwell, Tasmania

AUSTRALIA 7030

Dear Grote:

Conseil national de recherches
Canada

Institut Herzberg
d'astrophysique

Observatoire fédéral de
radioastrophysique
File  Référence

By the time you receive this letter you will be back in
Tasmania after what was, no doubt, an exhausting trip. I hope that
all the arrangements that you made (especially those made from
here) worked out all right. I would be most interested to hear how

things went.

We have returned to observing with the 408 MHz system, and are
working on expanding it to handle more antennas. We will
eventually send you some representative results from it.

We certainly appreciated the trouble that you took to come
here, and although Tasmania is a distant place, we expect to see
you here again some day.

P.O. Box 248,

Penticton, B.C.

V2A 6K3

Telephone (604) 497-5321
Telex 048-88127

tﬁ7rs sincerely,

Peter Dewdney

C.P. 248,

Penticton, C.B.

V2A 6K3

Téléphone (604) 497-5321
Télex 048-88127



